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DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH   

September, 2015 

Two incidents were reported in August: 

 Ongoing incident in August, HWY 36 W, of reported mail tampering, now 

resolved. 

 August 29-30, Hwy 36 E incident reported of attempted burglary apparently 

thwarted by watch dog inside.   Homeowner was away.  The lock and deadbolt 

were jimmied and broken.  DNW reported to Deputy Boggs. 

 

To report incidents, call Maryanne (3099) or Marina (3497). 

  

Deadwood Neighborhood Watch group will meet 2nd Thursday, September 

10, 6:30 p.m., DW Community Ctr. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


